
    Our School has entered the 

  Bee Good Plot Competition! 
 

         We are pledging to support our Bees 

  Habitat loss combined with climate change is having a huge impact on the 

UK’s bee populations.  Bees are essential for food production they play a vital 

role in ensuring a healthy ecosystem.  Without bees it would lead to devasting 

effects not only for us here in the UK but for the world. 

 

BEE GOOD FACT - Wildflower meadows are prime pollinator habitats, but   

      we have lost 97% of them since the 1930’s! 

 As busy bee helpers we will be creating a bee haven for our little buzzy 

friends to feed, live and prosper. 

The Bee Good competition is open to all primary schools in Essex 
 

PRIZES 

First Prize:   Classroom literature about bees, Bee Good Hotel, Gardening   
         equipment and seeds         

Runners up: Classroom literature about bees and seeds   

  

 Closing date: 10th July 2023 - Bee Good competition requires planting. 

   Warning:  This competition may result in fun, laughter and                           
     outdoor enjoyment for all that take part! 

 

To find out more visit: https://www.essexrcc.org.uk/our-work/growing-communities 

 


